"Educating the Whole Person to Live in Jesus Christ."



## Fall is Finally Here!

Autumn officially began over the weekend so perhaps we've seen the last of triple digit highs for the year, hopefully.

Keep selling those Catholic Life raffle tickets! Father lan agreed to ticket sales during their turkey dinner on Oct. 29. This is a great opportunity to sell tickets and meet members of the St. Andrew community.

Bingo for Bags is soon! So many beautiful bags have been donated from members of our school community. Thank you for supporting this fun event!

Have a blessed week!

-Tammy Ducote, Principal

## CALENDAR OF EVENTS

- Friday, Sept. 29- Mass @ 8:30 am followed by fifth grade saint presentation
- Tuesday, Oct. 3- Student Rosary @ 8:30 am in Parish Hall (Families are invited to join us.)
- Saturday, Oct. 7- Bingo for Bags!!
- \*\* The first nine weeks reporting period ends Friday, Oct. 13. Teachers will begin contacting you for conferences to discuss student progress and NWEA results. Please look for more information in your child's blue folders.\*\*





## Campus News

- Mrs. Gomez's kindergarten class helped unpackage their StemScopes science hands-on kits. Each grade level from K-5th is equipped with scientific investigation materials for learning. Thank you to our generous community donor for investing in our school!
- We added our school's crest to the front office counter giving the office a professional look and stronger school identity.
- "Respectacles" were earned by Mrs. Lawrence's fifth grade for the second time this year!

## Did You Know?

Each morning after prayer and pledge of allegiance, we honor student and faculty birthdays. Birthday boys and girls are recognized in front of the school community, we pray a birthday blessing, cheerleaders lead in a birthday chant and a small gift and certificate are presented.



Join us on Facebook & Instagram